
HB 1382 

Senate Energy and Natural Resources 

I strongly urge a DO NOT PASS on HB 1382. The Fuel taxes are already to 
much. I think we have enough money in certain Government Funds to cover 
the city, county, and township fund. What is wrong with you legislators, 
another tax increase!!!!!!!! We are at the point where we can’t afford our 
homes because of the cost of property taxes, they never seem to go down. All 
the property tax bills are crap, with NO REFORM and VERY LITTLE RELIEF. The 
problem with most our North Dakota Legislators is that they all have a 
spending problem. I haven’t seen any bills to cut spending and the budgets 
should all have been cut by 20% and I haven’t seen any bills to cut the size of 
the North Dakota Government, they need to be DOGE”d I also believe that all 
State employees should have been told to return to their offices because 
many of them are screwing the taxpayers. I would like to have some money 
left over to spend on my family. It is time the North Dakota Legislators reign in 
their spending and cut the size of government. It is time to STOP subsidizing 
all these private companies with our tax dollars, because it is 
Unconstitutional. So, I strongly Urge a DO NOT PASS on HB 1382 

Thank You, Gordon Greenstein 

US Navy (Veteran) 

US Army-NDNG (Retired) 

 


